
  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
ASX Announcement        24th March 2023 
 
 

 
 

NAME CHANGE TO THE ORIGINAL JUICE CO. LIMITED 
 

The Board of Directors are pleased to advise that the Company’s change of name from The 
Food Revolution Group Limited to The Original Juice Co. Limited has taken effect following 
official confirmation from the Australian Securities and Investment Commission. 

The Directors consider the proposed change in the Company’s name is desirable because it 
represents the strong 30 year history of our core products that have been produced and 
shared with Australian families and consumers. 
 
The company’s email format will be updated from 1st April 2023 to: 
xxxx@originaljuiceco.com.au. For continuity purposes and to ensure we receive all emails, 
any emails sent to legacy addresses will be auto-forwarded until 31st December 2023. 
 
The company previously reserved the ASX code OJC from The Original Juice Co. Limited. The 
ASX has advised that the code change will be effective as of 27th March 2023. 
 
The name change will not affect the holdings or ownership rights of Shareholders. 
 
Comment from Non-Executive Chairman 
 
Hon. Mr Jeffrey Kennett commented: 
 
“On behalf of the Board I would like to thank all of our loyal shareholders, for supporting and 
embracing the change of name to Original Juice Co. This begins a new chapter in our 
company’s history and will enable the foundations for future growth and prosperity.” 
 
 
This announcement was authorised by the Company’s Board of Directors.  
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For more information, please contact: 

Steven Cail 
CEO 
+61 (03) 9982 1451

Daniela Stojanoska 
Company Secretary 
+61 (03) 9982 1451


